
From: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association  
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 4:18 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; clerks@vaughan.ca 
Cc: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association  
Subject: Item F.2 Updated Draft Regional Official Plan Reflecting October 21, 2021 Council Growth 
Management Direction 
 
Dear Regional Councillors, 
 
Paving over prime farmland is a serious issue, when it is possible to intensify at Jane and HWY 7 where 
there is a subway, two 400 series highways, a secondary highway, and busway. It is not whitebelt 
(buffer), but prime farmland that will only help developers and create more traffic issues. Putting aside 
that YORK REGION HAS ALMOST A 3 BILLION DOLLAR DEPT (depending on the various online sources 
that are consulted), it is not clear how they will pay for this.  
 
Regional Councillors need to focus more on all York Region citizens and not only the landowners.  
 
Best, 
  
 
Robert A. Kenedy, PhD 

President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association 

Vaughan, Ontario  

Associate Professor 

Department of Sociology 

238 McLaughlin College 

York University 

4700 Keele Street 

Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3 

CANADA 

rkenedy@yorku.ca 
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